
March 11, 2024

Islamic Relief USA
3655 Wheeler Avenue
Alexandria, Virginia 22304

Dear Friends,

Ramadan Mubarak to all!

As the blessed month of Ramadan nears, I extend heartfelt greetings of Ramadan Mubarak to each and
every one of you. May this sacred month bring you immense blessings and spiritual fulfillment.

Ramadan is a time of reflection and compassion. It is an opportunity for spiritual growth and solidarity
with those less fortunate. During this holy month, we are reminded of the importance of gratitude,
generosity, and acts of kindness.

May this Ramadan be a source of spiritual rejuvenation. May the blessings of this holy month inspire us
to contribute to the well-being of our global community, fostering a world characterized by justice,
compassion, and unity.

Wishing you and your loved ones a joyous and spiritually enriching Ramadan.

Sincerely,

Jesús G. “Chuy” García
Member of Congress


